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News from the Principal

Upcoming Calendar Events

Thank you PATS for the generous
donations  for the clinic!

March 31st - April 4th Prevention Week
April 3rd - ROCK

April 4th - PATS Carnival 6-8 PM
April 10th - Last day for ROCK

April 11th - Watch DOGS
April 15th - Kona Ice

April 17th - Early Release @ 1:15 PM
April 18th - April 21st Easter Break NO SCHOOL

April 25th  Flower Fundraiser Pickup 
12-2 PM & 4-5 PM

Spring is here, and with it comes the excitement of
warmer weather! Staff and students are thrilled to
enjoy recess without winter coats and gloves. March
gave us a taste of sunshine with temperatures
reaching the 70s, and we’re hopeful April will bring
even more pleasant days.
April is a busy month at Tri-Village Elementary.
Students in grades 3-6 will be taking the Ohio State
Tests on various days throughout the month. This is
their opportunity to showcase the dedication and
hard work they have put in over the past seven
months. Our staff has worked diligently to ensure
students are well-prepared, and we are confident
they are ready to succeed. Parents can support their
children by ensuring they get 8 to 9 hours of sleep,
providing a nutritious breakfast, and offering words
of encouragement. Your confidence in them will carry
over into the classroom!
Along with April showers, this month also brings
Easter celebrations and a brief school break. We
encourage families to take time to enjoy one
another’s company. If you are traveling, please do so
safely.
Thank you for your continued support in making Tri-
Village Elementary a place where students strive for
success!
Respectfully,
Shane Mead
Principal
Tri-Village Elementary
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News from Officer Dan

Preschool Registration
Wee Pats Preschool has 2 spots available in the Monday, Wednesday,

Friday class and several spots available for Monday through Friday

and Tuesday, Thursday class for the 2025-2026 school year.

Preschool registration is happening now.

CHANGES TO DROP OFF LINE REMINDERS: 
The cones (labeled 1 and 2) have been moved farther
forward on the curb side. When you are dropping off
students please pull up to the farthest cone and as
close to them as possible to keep the line flowing.
Also for the safety of our kids this is a reminder we do
not allow students to be dropped off outside the curb
lane.
Please plan accordingly and hopefully these changes will
make it safer and more efficient for all.
Thank you,
Deputy Dan Stockslager

Ezra competed at the Darke County Science Day at Greenville
High School. He then went on to compete in the Regional

Science Fair at Edison State Community College. Ezra received
Superior rating, 3rd Place Behavioral Science. He now will go on

to the State Science Fair. 



Prevention Week
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This Week

Mobile Dentist
Mobile Dentist will be here May
2nd and May 5th. Do not forget
to turn in your forms to be seen

by the dentist.

Congratulations to all Tri-village staff who completed
the heart health wellness challenge, and big

congratulations to Christina Volk for winning the
wellness basket! Also a big thank you to Ketring Meats
for donating a $50 gift card to the wellness basket. 



Students entering Kindergarten and 7th grade this fall are required to
have vaccinations prior to the first day of school. Family Health Services
of Darke County will be here on Friday May 9th to offer these required

vaccinations to our Current Preschoolers entering Kindergarten and
current 6th grade students entering 7th grade. Further information and

consent forms will be sent home with students in late April. 
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News from the Nurse Jodi

Event Code: K761128953
Tri-Village Local Schools

April 15, 2025 11:15AM - 01:15PM
315 South Main Street, New Madison, Ohio, 45346
Order Time from 4/1/2025 08:00AM to 4/15/2025 08:00AM

The Greenville Elks Lodge #1139 once again applied for a grant from
the Elks National Foundation. They used the funds to donate school

supplies to students here at TV. Thank you for your generous
donation. Our students and staff will put them to good use.

Please visit the School Nurse's wellness page at
https://www.tri-village.k12.oh.us/Wellness.aspx to find
valuable health information including guidelines for keeping
your child home from school. Please watch the site for new
information being added, including lice care and tick
awareness.

Spring cleaning... Please have your students check the lost
and found. It is not uncommon to need a winter coat in the
morning and then no coat at all after school! Oftentimes
these items get left at school. It is a great time to have
your students clean their cubbies out and wash backpacks
and coats!

Please call or email Nurse Jodi anytime with questions or
concerns about your child's health.

Jodi Fritz, RN
School Nurse
Tri-Village Local Schools
315 S. Main St./PO Box 31
New Madison, OH 45346
(937)996-1511 ext. 1203
(937)996-0307 fax

https://customer.kona-ice.com/#/K761128953

